Bradlez Ezre

From: Basilio, Eddy <Edwina.Basilio@dnr.ga.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 8:11 AM

To: Bradley Eyre

Subject: RE: Sewerage Spill Notification - Knights Creek Sanitary Sewer Trunk Line

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Valdosta. Maintain caution when opening external
links/attachments

Thank you for this information.

In the future, please let us know once you are aware of the spill, even if it is still ongoing. This allows us to know about
the spill as it is occurring and also helps us inform citizens if we receive complaints/questions.

I will be on the lookout for the final volume.
Also, when can we be expecting the review of the proposed Consent Order back from the City?

Thank you,
Eddy Basilio

From: Bradley Eyre <beyre@valdostacity.com>

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 5:37 PM

To: Basilio, Eddy <Edwina.Basilio@dnr.ga.gov>

Subject: Sewerage Spill Notification - Knights Creek Sanitary Sewer Trunk Line
Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Ms. Basilio, | regret to inform you that we had a spill incident beginning Thursday June 6 of last week and ending the
early morning hours of Sunday June 9. The contractors bypass pump operation was down for part of the
afternoon/evening of June 6 and the better part of June 7" causing the overflow in the area of the previous spill at a
downstream MH No. M0222 - See attached for reference. We are calculating spill amount and will have you a figure to
discuss tomorrow AM,

Bradley L. Eyre, SSGB
Director of Utilities
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